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Hernic Ferrochrome Proprietary Limited is now in voluntary liquidation, via a
special resolution of its shareholders. Mr Cloete Murray of Sechaba Trust is the
appointed liquidator with effect from 26 July 2021. Any queries can be directed
to communication@hernic.co.za; cmurray@sechaba.co.za and
rmurray@sechaba.co.za and the liquidator will respond.

You are reminded that Hernic (which is now in liquidation) sold and transferred
its entire business and employees to Samancor’s Dikwena Chrome Pty Limited
with effect from 01 November 2019 (refer to www.hernic.co.za). Hernic does
not own any mines or smelters since 1 November 2019. Hernic has not
advertised any job opportunities in any platform (whether social media or
website). Hernic will never require any person to pay an employment fee at
any given time. Any job offer that requires you to pay a fee in advance is a
scam. If the ‘recruiter’ offers job training in return for money, know that you
are being scammed. No legitimate company or recruiter would ask for money
upfront, under any circumstances. Hernic regards these acts with the
contempt they deserve. As Hernic owns no assets (mines and smelters)
anymore, Hernic will not embark on any recruitment process. All members of
the community are urged to be vigilant and report these matters to relevant
authorities. Job-seekers are encouraged to make sure that they understand
all the important details about looking for employment.
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